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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

We are refurbishing Building O at Baulkham Hills North Public School. This building, which sits 
between Building D and the demountables, is currently unused and refurbishing it will create 
an additional learning space for our students. 

Work will begin on Monday 9 September 2024 and continue until the end of the Spring School 
Holiday period. 

The project includes replacing the roof, ceiling linings, carpet, gutters and downpipes, air 
conditioning and PA unit. The building will then be professionally repainted inside and cleaned 
outside. 

Building O will remain fenced off and inaccessible to students and staff until the project is 
finished.    

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

We will keep the community updated.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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